August 5th, 1932.

Camille Tulpinck Esq., c/o Roerich Museum, 310 Riverside Deive, New York City.

Dear Sir:-

I have been informed by the President of the Roerich Museum that there will take place shortly at Bruges a World Conference of the Union Internationals pour le Pacte Roerich, which is being convened to spread the ideals of the Pact.

Please accept on this occasion my best wishes for the success of such a movement, tending to safeguard the treasures and cultural achievements of humanity. Any step in this direction is sure to awaken the interest of all who believe in the concatenation of subsequent civilizations.

Yours faithfully,
(signed) M. de Freyre,
PERUVIAN AMBASSADOR